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On May 27, 2023, Shine City Project volunteered at the Las Vegas Rescue Mission! As the weather 

warms up, our group will be working indoors to stay cool during the summer months. For this first week, 

our seven volunteers assisted with the dinner service for residents and staff members of the Las Vegas 

Rescue Mission. We helped to serve out chicken skewers with peanut sauce, rice, coleslaw, carrots, 

dessert, and water. After the dinner service, we cleaned up the dining area by wiping down tables and 

chairs and sweeping and mopping the floor of any food debris. Once finished, we headed to Harrison 

House to enjoy some dinner! 

 

On June 3, 2023, Shine City Project returned to the Las Vegas Rescue Mission! For this second week, our 

six volunteers once again helped out with dinner service for residents and staff of the Las Vegas Rescue 

Mission. Our group helped to serve rice, chicken tikka masala, salad, donuts, cake, pretzel sticks, and 

Coca-Cola. After the dinner service, we cleaned up the dining hall and readied it for the next day! 

 

On June 10, 2023, Shine City Project once again returned to the Las Vegas Rescue Mission! We helped to 

serve dinner for residents and staff of the Las Vegas Rescue Mission. Our six volunteers served rice, beef 

and potatoes, tortillas, salad, and coconut water! Afterwards, we cleaned up the dining hall by wiping 

down tables and chairs and sweeping and mopping the floor of any food debris. 


